Town Welcomes New Mayor
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At their meeting on Tuesday, January 23, 2024, the Board of Trustees accepted Nick Snively’s
resignation as Mayor. The Board appointed Tammy Payne as Mayor who will be sworn into office
on Tuesday, February 13, 2024. The Board will begin the process to fill the vacant Trustee
position.
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